
Originally submitted as email to Waiver Renewal Inbox

Dear Chief Willburn and Chief Deputy Director Cantwell,

Thank you for your Memorandum of February 17, we appreciate the information 
provided, your pursuit of the waiver and the opportunity to ask questions and 
comment. Our questions/comments relate to the key concepts expected to change in 
the waiver renewal and are as follows:

1. Workforce development in the request for Federal and Shared savings: we 
would like to have an expanded understanding of “workforce development”,
particularly on how our organization may be able to participate.

2. DSRIP 2.0 : as the principal ambulatory care provider to the very rural 
communities we serve, we would like to better understand your definition of 
Delivery System Transformation and improvement of care transitions, as well as 
how “integrating behavioral health and primary care” can be incorporated into our 
current program and processes.

3. Workforce Development: the waiver mentions the development of pilot projects 
for voluntary workforce training targeting high-need populations. We would like 
to learn more about participation in pilot projects and what process we would 
need to follow in order to do so.

4. Expanded use of Telehealth: Our remote locations are an ideal backdrop for 
maximizing the utility of Telehealth technology. Finding providers to service our 
area is challenging, we are very interested in maximizing IT as a way to deliver 
care to needy populations that are now having to travel long distances for care 
that could be delivered remotely.

5. Impact to Indian Medi-Cal Beneficiaries: We understand that Indian Medi-Cal 
beneficiaries may also continue to have access to services not currently available 
in the Medi-Cal program through TUCP, we would like to better understand how 
adult dental services is defined in this expanded service.

Respectfully submitted,

Raul Recarey 
CEO – Karuk Tribe Health & Human Services 
Email: rrecarey@karuk.us
Office: 530-842-9200 ext: 6125
Cell: 304-550-9277
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